
Northern Guilford High School Student Chromebook Distribution 
 

All Northern Guilford High School students are being loaned a 

GCS Chromebook Lenovo 300e 2nd Generation. This device is 

required for all students 9th-11th grade who will be GCS students 

next school year. 12th graders may also need a Chromebook for 

exams. For a list of exams which require the GCS Chromebooks, 

please see the exam schedule here. 

 

In order to pick up a Chromebook for an NGHS student, please: 

1. Email Ms. Harris at harrisa5@gcsnc.com, and let her know 

that you or your student need to pick up a Chromebook. 

2. Ms. Harris will email you back with a link to book a time to 

pick up the Chromebook.  

3. Use the booking link to find a date and time that work for 

your schedule.  

4. Come to the school at the date and time you choose. 

5. When you approach the front entrance of the school, go to 

the far-right corner of the breezeway. There is a glass door 

with a sign up noting that it is the location of Chromebook 

pick-up. Please just knock on that door, and someone in 

the library will help you ASAP. 
 
 

https://www.gcsnc.com/cms/lib/NC01910393/Centricity/ModuleInstance/485/Final%20Exam%20Schedule%20rev2021.pdf
mailto:harrisa5@gcsnc.com

